Porcupine Road #7
Wakpamni Road #15
and Gordon Road #11
are all closed due to flooding.

The Shannon County Highway Department urges all to use caution on all County roads and travel them at your own risk. DO NOT attempt to cross bodies of water over roads as currents and water depth can be deceptive and dangerous. Please, travel wisely and safely!

